PROBUS CLUB OF AJAX
PROGRESS DESPITE COVID-19

Since our last Website letter, your Management Committee has expanded its’ use of virtual
programs, so that members can participate in Ajax PROBUS Club meetings and several of our
Interest Groups. The Management Committee meetings and General Membership meetings
are being held via ZOOM. The General Membership meetings are held on the first Wednesday
of each month at 10:00am. A ZOOM link is emailed to PROBUS members a couple of days
before the meeting. The meeting consists of a Business Update, Chat Room Break, Guest
Speaker and a draw for door prizes.

Several of our Interest Groups are meeting virtually, as well. Chat Rooms, using ZOOM, meet
every Monday at 11:00am and every Friday at 2:00pm. Our Euchre Interest Group is meeting
using Trickster on the 2" and 4™ Tuesdays of each month at 2:00pm. The Bridge Group meets
on the 1%t and 3™ Tuesdays of each month at 2:00pm, also using Trickster.

All PROBUS Club of Ajax in-person meetings, Interest Group gatherings and Social outings
continue to be cancelled, due to COVID-19, until it is determined safe to meet together again.
This is in line with the Restrictions and Public Health Measures announced by Ontario
Government officials, who consider physical distancing to be essential in control of the virus.

If you think you may be sick with symptoms of COVID-19, we suggest you call:
Telehealth Ontario at 1-866-797-0000 or

Durham Health Connection at 1-800-841-2729

For more Information about COVID-19, check out:
Durham Public Health Link: durham.ca

Ontario Government Link:  covid-19.ontario.ca
Our Probus Club of Ajax Website will remain in operation during the pandemic.
We thank you for your co-operation and understanding during this challenging time.
Be safe and stay healthy.

Your Management Committee

June 11, 2021



